
 

Welcome back, we hope that you have had a lovely break. We have a busy term  

coming up, with some fantastic topics.  

Here’s what we will be studying this term: 

Class 1’s topic will be Growing & Changes. Class 2’s topic is Growing. 

Class 3’s topic will be Journeys. Class 4’s topic is Blue Planet 

 

As part of their topic this term, Class 2 are going to sort out the allotment area. 

We are going to plan it as a class, visit the garden centre to buy all the plants and 

end with a bbq/party to eat all the lovely food we have grown!   

If anyone has any seeds/plants that they would very kindly like to donate to help us 

in our topic would be very greatly appreciated 

After school clubs for this term will be starting on Monday 23rd April, including 

Zumba. We sent home club letters yesterday stating which clubs will be running 

and what year groups the clubs are open to. Places will be allocated on a first come 

first serve basis, so please ensure reply slips are sent back asap. If there is no 

space left in a club then your child will be placed on a waiting list.  



 

Following our visit from Tempest photography, photo samples and booking forms 

have been sent home with the children. The deadline for all orders to be returned 

to school is Wednesday 2nd May. The school will not be able to send off any      

orders after this date. Please ensure the envelope form is filled out correctly and 

the correct money is placed inside and sealed. The office will not be able to issue 

any change so please ensure the correct money is placed inside before sealing. 

Thank you.  

The RNLI came in to see KS2 on     

Monday afternoon to deliver their 

Beach Safety Awareness talk.  

The children had a fantastic time and 

loved interacting with the Lifeguards, 

and learnt some useful information. 

The Big Battery Hunt competition has now finished and Summercourt has       

collected a whopping 7458 batteries.  

We will keep the recycling bin in the foyer of the office for a little while just in 

case you would like to carry on bringing in your used batteries. 

Well done to all of you for the super effort 



 



 

TUES 24th APRL - Rugby Semi-Finals 

WEDS 2nd MAY - Last day to return school photographs 

FRI 11th MAY - Bag 2 School Collection 

MON 14th MAY - YR6 SATS Week 

MON 28th MAY - Half Term week 

MON 4th JUNE - Return to school 

WEDS 27th JUNE - KS2 Camp 

FRI 20th JULY - Last Day of Term. 2pm Finish 

 

LEARNING FOR LIFE 

CLASS 1: Aimee 

 

CLASS 2: Maisie 

 

CLASS 3: Tom 

 

CLASS 4:  Courtney 

 

HANDWRITING 

CLASS 1: Anna 

 

CLASS 2:  Joshua 

 

CLASS 3:  Handwriting 

 

CLASS 4: Sol 

STAR AWARD 

CLASS 1:  Jamie 

 

CLASS 2:  Hayden 

 

CLASS 3: Tia 

 

CLASS 4:  James 

ATTENDANCE 

CLASS 1: 95.6% 

 

CLASS 2: 97%  

 

CLASS 3: 95.2% 

 

CLASS 4: 93% 

 


